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Thank-you to all our clients and we look forward to continued success for future hunts!! 

June and the beginning of July has been a very productive month in all of our hunting areas. 

Werner and Wilfried hunted the Bubye Valley Conservancy for buffalo & plains game with great success, taking some excellent trophies, most notably  

Werner with his 47 inch buffalo bull (pictured above left) in early June.  The Bubye Valley Conservancy has proven to produce top quality hunting that 

promises to get better from now until the end of the season. 

Hubert also completed a very successful plains game hunt later in June on the Bubye Valley Conservancy, taking a good bushbuck, kudu and a fantastic last 

minute lioness (pictured above right). 

Northern Zimbabwe hunting comes in to full swing from now until the end of the year and June saw Alain & Henri hunting buffalo and tuskless  in Dande 

South.  They had early success on their main species and also collected bushbuck, hyaena and warthog. 

 

Bernd & Sophie arrived in 

our Chirundu/Nyakasanga 

Concession to be hunted 

by Jannie.  Both shot    

excellent “dagga boys” in 

the first four days of the 

hunt.  A special              

congratulations must be 

said to Sophie for her 1st 

buffalo and her first hunt 

in Africa. 

Stephen then guided Christian on a buffalo bull & tuskless 

hunt in Sengwa.  They had a fantastic hunt and shot both 

main   species within the first few days of the safari. 

Father and son team Ralph and Henrik then joined Jannie, 

also on a buffalo & tuskless combination hunt between 

Sengwa and Chete.  Henrik shot a good buffalo (pictured 

right) and Ralph got his “well earned” tuskless          

(pictured left) 

 

Further afield in Cameroon, Martin guided 

Jan on a bongo and sitatunga hunt in the 

Kika area.  They had a phenomenal hunt 

with Jan taking a great 29 inch bongo 

(pictured far left)and a 28 inch forest       

sitatunga (pictured left) which should rank 

3rd in the record books.                              

Congraulations Jan!!! 

There are on-going leopard hunts in Botswana which have yielded good results so far and we look forward to reporting back at the end of the hunt. 

There are also hunts in progress in Gonarezhou, the Midlands Conservancy and the Bubye Valley Conservancy at the moment and we look forward to their 

successful conclusions.   

We would also like to advise everyone that our new website is nearing completion and has now gone live.  This is a much more interactive website where 

you are able to request quotes via the website, sign up for our newsletter, keep up to date with ongoing hunts and leave your own comments on the 

“Hunting News” page which is also a blog and you can “like” us on Facebook. 

 

Visit us at www.buffalotrails-safaris.com  


